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Caring & Campaigning
for our Community
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Weetwood
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Contact Weetwood Conservatives
8 Helmsley Road,

West Park, Leeds, LS16 5JA

e office@leedsnorthwestconservatives.org.uk
T 0113 2759439

Dear Resident

On 3rd May you have the opportunity to elect three new councillors for
Weetwood. Only one of the current ward councillors is seeking re-election
this year so this is your chance to bring in fresh new ideas and people by

voting Conservative.

Your local Conservatives will fight to prevent inappropriate development in
Weetwood Ward by ensuring the right number of houses are built at the
right time in the right places. This would help retain our precious greenbelt
and natural sites. We need more affordable housing in the ward and a much
better housing mix.

We promise to work hard for you and to focus on the things that will make
Leeds better. We will help to protect our most vulnerable residents by
removing the charges for the Sheltered Warden Service and we will
improve access to toilets for the disabled by investing £250,000 to convert

inadequate existing facilities and to create new ones.

Vote Conservative on 3rd May.

Yours sincerely

Angglo Basik
David ) essop
Howard Kiernan

Conservative Candidates for
Weetwood

Carlng and Campaigning for Our Community
Find out more at leedsnorthwestconservatives.org.uk



Caring and Campaigning for our Community

MORE NEW HOMES WHERE
THEY ARE NEEDED AND

WANTED

B Leedsis an attractive city to
live and work in and Weetwood
is one of the best places in the
city. We support the building of
new homes to meet real need
according to realistic plans for
the growth of the city.

The Council currently has plans
to build a gross figure of around
70,000 dwellings which is far too

sites after a number of
successful appeals against
refusal of planning permission.
The Conservatives' plans are in
favour of a sensible number of
houses when and where they
are needed. The Conservatives
would ensure that brownfield
sites are the top priority for
development in Weetwood
where it is needed and desirable.

many and has resulted in
developers being allowed to
build on our precious green field

gley for 13 geqrsl. He™
pvernor of Spring Bank Primary
Bchool in Headingley &nd has an 1
year old son. He\isS @ lawyer and has
worked on many local and regional
regeneration projects.

The right homes in the right places, Don't build on i
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@G Good reasons to Vote Conservative...

WE'LL BOOST
RECYCLING

We will expand the brown bin
service to work all year. We will
start kerbside recycling of glass
and food waste.

E WE'LL SCRAP THE DIY
TAX

The Council's new charges for
disposing of building waste have
seen increases to fly-tipping
around Weetwood. We'll scrap
them.

WE'LL PROTECT THE
VULNERABLE

We will reverse the cuts to schools'
provisions for Special Education
Needs and disabilities.

A CULTURAL LEGACY
FOR LEEDS

We will use the power of local
business to deliver an EXTRA £1m
towards establishing a cultural
legacy for all in Leeds.

leedsnorthwestconservatives.org.uk

WE'LL FIX OUR ROADS

We will invest an extra £1.5m to
maintenance of our road network
with proper, lasting repairs to
potholes.

B WE'LL MAKE OUR

ROADS SAFER

We will take appropriate measures
to make our roads safer for
pedestrians, cyclists and motorists,
particularly around schools.
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